
Nursery Newsletter 

 

The children have been amazing again in class this week, they are doing so well coming 

into school without your support. They are adjusting to the new class routines and class 

boundaries. In class the teachers are Sharing the memory books you created in the 

Summer, this allows the teachers to form bonds and build your children's communication 

skills and confidence.  

 

The topic in class is ‘All About Me’.  We are creating paper plate portraits of all the 

children to display in class. This activity will extend their vocabulary and confidence.  

 

Learning Intentions linked to class topic:  

• Take part in activity, 

• Name some features, 

• Introduce new vocabulary. 

 

In the nursery room they have a colour, number and shape of the month. Could you 

create a collage with your children and bring back into school, so we can talk about their 

creations and display their work in class. For this month it will be:  

                                      Number 1, colour -red and shape -circle.  

 

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of 

snack without your support we wouldn't be able to offer this provision.  

                                                      

Learning Journal: We create a book for each child called a Learning Journal in class, it will 

include photographs and children's work. These will be available for you to take 

home and contribute towards. These will be available from the end of the month to allow 

the teaching staff to get them ready.  

 

If you pay school fees, you can choose to pay weekly, monthly, by cash or directly into 

the bank. Please try to pay promptly when issued.  

 

Have a lovely weekend don't forget we are closed on Monday to allow us to pay our 

respect to Her Majesty the Queen. Sunbeams have sent a message on the online 

condolence's booklet from our children.  

 

Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery   
 

 


